
 

DATES 

2018 

Term 1 Starts 

7th February 

 

Trip to        

Clyde Dam 

14th March 

 

BOT Meeting 

21st March 

 

Otago             

Anniversary 

Day 

26th March   

(No School) 

 

30th March 

Good Friday 

(No School) 

 

2nd April 

Easter Monday 

& Tuesday 3rd 

April 

(No School) 

 

10th April 

Student Led 

Conferences 

 

 

School News  

I would like to thank Lynette McLennan for the great job she did taking 

the swimming lessons with our Glenorchy students for the first three 
weeks of this term. We have asked the students to continue bringing their 

swimming togs to school daily until further notice, as we will continue   
going swimming while the weather permits. Those of you who were able to 
attend the swimming carnival last week will have seen first hand how 

much progress has been made over this short period of time. 
 
On Friday 23 February, Sadie, Mae, Caitlyn, Ruby and Hazel attended the 

Remarkables School Swimming Sports so that their times could be        
officially recorded for possible selection for the Wakatipu Zone team. This 

would allow them to compete in the Central Otago Swimming Sports in 
Cromwell on March 15th. We are waiting to hear if any of these girls have 
been selected, but regardless of this, all five girls put in a fantastic effort 

on the day, gaining places in most of the races and we are very proud of 
them.     
 

The next big event on our school calendar is the School Trip to the Clyde 
Dam on Wednesday 14 March as part of our Science Unit on “Power to 

the People”. Thank you to those who have indicated they are able to     
provide transport. Today we are sending home a transport form and ask 
that this be back at school by Monday 12 March please. 
 

It has been great to see how enthusiastic all the children have been with 

their weekly music lesson on Wednesdays. We won’t be having one this 
week as both Helen and I are away on Professional Development courses 
tomorrow. Sheena Ashford-Tait will be relieving in the Junior Room. 

 
 
2018 BOT Election Papers 
 

These were sent out to         
families last week.              
Nominations close by             
12 noon March 12th. If you   
require  another nomination 
form, please contact G at the 
office. 
 
 

 
Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie                 

 

6 T H  M A R C H   T E R M  1  I S S U E  3  

Wanted: 

If you have any native plants to      

donate to school e.g. Tussocks, 

Flax, Pittosporum, Hebe, Grasses 

e.t.c, would you please drop them    

off to school this week so the        

children can plant them in the       

Native Garden that Jenny and    

Rex have kindly  maintained         

for us. 

  



Are you someone who is self aware, curious and 
innovative, organised and passionate about seeing children 
enjoy     competing and participating in sport? 

Central Otago Primary Schools’ Sports Association seeks an 
individual to be our first ever sports coordinator - a part-time 
role coordinating Central Otago’s sporting activities that         
Includes setting up systems, and working with Central Otago 
Schools and groups, to create a suitable pathway of   
achievement for our children. 

This person will have the ability to relate to a huge range of 
people and work with the detail, while also appreciating and 
understanding the bigger picture. 

Further details can be found by accessing this link 

http://www.shotover.school.nz/copssa-sports-coordinator/



